
 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear WRAP members, 

We wish to thank you for supporting Only Green, the East Jerusalem Environmental 

Center, and providing funding for the construction and maintenance of the raincatcher 

system at the Afack School in Sur Baher.  Your support, which also includes funding for 

the educational element of the project in the coming years, enables us to develop 

environmental awareness among the students by focusing on water and its vital 

importance. 

The raincatcher system was installed right before a major rainstorm, and we were 

delighted to see that soon afterwards the tanks were overflowing with precious rainwater.  

The water collected is being used for flushing toilets in the school.  

 

We thank you for your help and encouragement, and look forward to thanking you in 

person here in Jerusalem and showing you the system.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Fuad Abu Hamed 

Project Chairman 

 


